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Dear Neighbor,

Please join our campaign, Project Back
to School - Stay in School Safely, 30
days of giving towards our goal of
$50,000 ending on Giving Tuesday,
December 1Ist. Los Olivos School is the
first public school in the SYV to return
to in person learning 5 days a week. In
order for our children to return to and
remain in school safely, Los Olivos
School has invested in heavy duty
tents, plexiglass for each staff member
and student, flexible seating options,
industrial sanitizer sprayers and more.
It is our goal to alleviate that finacial
burden. For details, please visit our
website losolivosfoundation.org or text
GOSPARTANS to 44321 to contribute.

Thank you for your continued support!
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